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PASUGUAN NG PILIPINAS EMBASSY OF THE PHILIPPINES
SEOUL

12 November 2018

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea is in need of Smart USB Supplier
Company based in Korea for the giveaway in Hana Tour International Travel Show in Busan
on November 30 — December 2, 2018.

Interested companies may submit design and quotations following the attached terms
of reference on before November 19, 2018, 5:00 pm to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 3180520

Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and lily@philippinetourism.co.kr

Gormtelye_

MARIA CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director & Attaché
PDOT-Korea

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Eufjiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tek: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr




TERMS OF REFERENCE
USB PRODUCTION FOR HITS BUSAN 2018
Following are the services required by the Philippine Department of Tourism:
Specs
- 8GB

- SMART USB
- Including data transfer

TIME FRAME AND SCHEDULE OF WORK

Schedule: All interested parties to submit working design and cost schedules within seven @)
calendar days of their receipt of this document.

Design, cost — November 19, 2018
Start of production — November 20, 2018
Expected delivery — November 28, 2018

BUDGET

Total budget allocation for the production of brochures is KRW 3,050,000.



